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ATTACHMENT 21

531 EasT WEDDELL DRIVE, SUNNYVALE, CA 94089

May 9™, 2016

Dear Ms. Ishijima,

Thank you for providing us the information regarding the proposed General Plan Amendment and
Rezoning that involve our 531 E. Weddell property, and the Use Permit for the use of our neighboring
539 E. Weddell building. We appreciate the opportunity to express our comments on this project.

First Morning Light Chinese Christian Church is aspired to preaching the gospel of Jesus Christ at its
current location for many years to come. With regards to the proposed project, we want to ensure that our
church operations will not be affected by the proposed changes. In addition, while we always want to
build great relationships with all our neighbors, we are concerned that if Summit Public School students
hang around in our private parking lot and the Hetch Hetchy parking lot that we lease from the SFPUC,
either before or after school time, it might cause potential liability issues. Therefore, we would like to
request that the Summit Public School manage the students so that they will not trespass our parking lots,
should Summit Public School move in to 539 E. Weddell.

Best Regards,
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Pastor Shao Han Kou
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